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Virtual Meeting to complete the responsible column of the Strategic Plan of the Liaison Officers Network for the Protection of Migrant Girls, Boys and Adolescents of the RCM
Participants: Costa Rica; El Salvador; Honduras; México; ACNUR; IOM Honduras 
The meeting began by mentioning that the objective of this virtual meeting was for the Member Countries to complete the column of those responsible for the actions of the Strategic Plan of the Liaison Officers Network for the Protection of Migrant Girls, Boys and Adolescents of the RCM, in accordance with paragraph 4 of the Report of the Liaison Officers Network for the Protection of Migrant Girls, Boys and Adolescents of the RCM (San Salvador, June 2017), which reads:
[bookmark: OLE_LINK3][bookmark: OLE_LINK4]“To suggest to the RCGM the approval in principle of the Strategic Plan of the Liaison Officers Network for the Protection of Migrant Girls, Boys and Adolescents of the RCM for 2017-2022. In regard to the “Responsible” column included in the Plan, it will be completed afterwards through an internal consultation process to be carried out by each Member Country. Each Member Country will communicate to the TS its proposal of responsible entity for each action of the Plan, in order to be able to complete it. If needed, a virtual meeting of the RCM will be organized to fill in this column.”
Subsequently, the Coordinator of the Technical Secretariat of the RCM did a recount of the actions carried out on the Strategic Plan, as a background, where he referred to the following activities:
· March 16th and 17th: I Meeting of the Network, the elaboration of the Work Plan began.
· March 24th: The TS sent the first draft of the Work Plan
· March 31st: Deadline to receive inputs from the Member Countries 
· April 5th: The TS sent the document revised to the Member Countries 
· April 19th: Virtual Meeting to revise the draft in group
· April 25th: The work plan was sent to the Member Countries for new inputs, they had time to submit them until May 19th, previous to the RCGM.
· June 20th: Meeting of the RCGM where it was recommended to approve the Strategic Plan of the Network.
· August 17th: The draft is socialized again with the proposed paragraph with the changes suggested by Mexico
· September 1st: Deadline to receive inputs
· September 12th: The Work Plan was sent again with new changes
· October 4th: Deadline to receive inputs
· October 18th: Virtual meeting to define the actors of the responsible column. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In view of the very few inputs received to complete the column of responsible, the attendees agreed that the delegations of the Member Countries will send by Monday October 23rd the Strategic Plan with the column of responsible duly completed with the name of the institutions in charge of implementing the actions of the Plan in each country.
In addition, it was agreed that on Wednesday, November 15, at 8:30 am (Central America and Mexico) at 9:30 am (Dominican Republic, Washington DC and Ottawa), the Liaison Officers Network for the Protection of Migrant Girls, Boys and Adolescents of the RCM will hold a virtual session. The TS of the RCM will shortly send the agenda for this meeting, as well as the link to connect to the meeting.
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